Breton, Mary B

From: wylsmith@maine.rr.com

Sent: Friday, August 25, 2023 9:05 AM
To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: Gas Vehicle ban

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Hello, You can't be serious about this, get your heads out of your asses and get some common sense. It is absolutely
ridiculous to think that electric vehicles could replace all gas vehicles. Mining the minerals necessary would be
impossible not to mention the environmental impacts. I'm sure the people behind this don't care about that, they are
probably invested in it. What about the lithium in Maine will you sign up to have Maine strip mined to meet your fool
hardy goals?

William E. Smith, Maine resident



